
The California Secretary of State is pleased to partner with Fresno County 
to encourage community discussion and inform voters of their 

options for the upcoming election. Topics will include:

Important upcoming 
election dates

Reliable voting 
information

Vote center 
information

Join Fresno County and 
the California Secretary 
of State in celebrating 
California’s democracy

When:
Monday, May 2
10:00AM-11:00AM

Fresno County
Welcomes the Voter’s Choice Act

@votefresnocounty
@votefresnocounty
@votefresnoco

www.votefresnocounty.com
#MoreDaysMoreWays

Where:
Fresno State University
North Gymnasium 118

Virtual Registration
https://bit.ly/3uvIHwn


